
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harvest Festival 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Date Time What’s happening Additional Information 

15.10.25 All AM Year 3 trip to Literature festival 

17.10.25 All AM Year 1 trip to Literature festival  

24.10.25 All Day Non-uniform for winning house (class chart points for the term)   

27.10.25 – 31.10.25 Half term 

3.11.25 All Day INSET DAY – no children 

6.11.25 Evening FOSVPS Disco – details and tickets to follow before ½ term 

28.11.25 All Day Non-uniform Day. Bring in Chocolate for the Chocolate Tombola 

3.12.25 Christmas Fayre 3:00 – 5:30 – please support this lovely festive evening. Change of Date 

9.12.25 2:15 – 3:00 Rec + Y1 Nativity  

10.12.25 9:15 – 10:00 Rec + Y1 Nativity 

11.12.25 1:30 – 3:00 Y2 + Y3 Christmas Performance/Show more details to follow 

12.12.25 9:15 – 10:45 Y2 + Y3 Christmas Performance/Show more details to follow 

17.12.25 1:15 – 2:45 Y4-Y6 Christmas Concert – All Saints Church – More details to follow but as 
in previous years Y4-Y6 will be bused from school to the church at 9.15am. 

19.12.25 1:15pm School breaks up for Christmas Holidays.  

 

 

Autumn Term Diary Dates  

Please make a note of the relevant events on your personal diaries/calendars 
 

ALL CLUBS RE-START NEXT WEEK  

 

Date: 10.10.25 Issue no. 6 SVPS Headlines 

Today we celebrated Harvest with a whole school assembly and by gathering together your generous 

donations. The photos below show donations from two sources: the photo on the left shows Reverend 

Jacqueline Henson bringing in donations from her congregation and the local community; the photo on 

the right shows some of our Year 6 children in a joyful mood after displaying the school’s contributions. 

The children particularly enjoyed building a baked bean tower.   

During our assembly we reflected on the history of Harvest, sang a Harvest themed song and finished 

with our Head Boy and Girl giving thanks to those that work hard to provide us with healthy food. The 

food will be partly used to replenish our own community larder and partly be donated to a local charity: 

Cheltenham Open Door. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Governor 

Congratulations to 

Gary Partridge who 

now joins our 

Governing Body as a 

Parent Governor.   

 

School Nursing Support 

 Do you have a child aged 3–11? We’d love to hear 

from you. Gloucestershire School Nursing Service is 

gathering parent feedback to help us provide the 

best possible support for children as they begin and 

move through primary school. Please take a few 

minutes to complete our short survey. As a thank 

you, you’ll also have the chance to be entered into a 

prize draw for a £50 Love2Shop voucher. 

https://online1.snapsurveys.com/starting_school 

 

 

 

Book Fair 

Thank you to everyone who 

came to our Book Fair. It 

earned us a fantastic £578 

that we can use to buy new 

books for school. 

 

 

https://online1.snapsurveys.com/starting_school


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Safety – Children’s 

Agreements  

As you will agree online safety is very important. 

As part of our/and your commitment to help 

your children be safe online please can you 

spend time talking to your child/ren about their 

online safety agreement. Once you have talked 

this through with them please can you get your 

child to sign the agreement and return the form 

to your child’s teacher by next Friday 😊 

Infants (Rec, Y1, Y2) = Green 

Juniors (Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6) = Pink 

 

 

 

Flu Immunisations 

A reminder that these are 

taking place in school on 23rd 

and 24th October. 

EVERYONE needs to either 

accept or decline this by 

visiting 

https://www.ghcimmunisation

s.co.uk/Forms/Flu and using 

our school code GC115744 

This link will close at midday 

on the working day before the 

team is due to visit so please 

complete this as soon as 

possible as the team will be 

unable to take any consents 

after this point. If you are 

unable to access the online 

consent form for any reason, 

please contact Gloucestershire 

Immunisation Team on 0300 

421 8140 or email: 

FLUImmunisation@ghc.nhs.uk  

 

https://www.ghcimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
https://www.ghcimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
mailto:FLUImmunisation@ghc.nhs.uk


 
Please screenshot/share with any friends…etc who may have a 

child starting school next September (September 2026). Thank 

you  

 
 


